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For Miss Adams 

Some weeks ago, Mr. Pdefler suggested that we invite Dr. 

Alexander Sachs to join this Committee• The proposal was greeted 

with same-.dismay, as Dr. Sachs would bring so very-different a 

point of view and certain personality difficulties. It was sug­

gested that Mr. Riefler pass it on to Mr. Woodward who know Dr» 

Sachs well. The last time I saw Mr. Pdefler in Washington, he said 

that Mr. Woodward had suggested that Dr. Sachs be invited to attend 

a group interview and make his contribution in that way. Until these 

group interviews become a reality, this idea must-be held in abeyance, 

but not-forgotten* 
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